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						[redacted]
						22/3/’39

Jo Barry-Walsh. Esq,

A Chara
Many thanks for your
letter dated 17/3/39.
Please accept my sincere 
apology for not being
able to attend, owing to business
reasons.
I would add however, that













I am willing to 
co-operate in every possible
way for the furtherance
of the cause. The removal
of the “Border” should
be the avowed intention
and heart’s desire
of all Irishmen
& women.
Wishing your meeting 
every success, and
hoping to be able to















represent at your
meeting of 28th inst.
			I remain
 			Your faithfully
  				J. O’Carroll. 





